May 2nd. 1939

Copy of letter sent to each of the Regional Centres.

Dear

Enclosed please find a copy of the report of the
meeting of the Provisional National Executive held in the Grand
Hotel, Manchester on sunday, April 23rd. If in your opinion
there are any inaccuracies in this report, please inform me

before the next meeting of the National Executive on June Lth.

Yours sincerely

Epn. Secretary of the
nti-Partition of Ireland League
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